
Board of Education Retreat – Approved Minutes  
September 30, 2020 4:00 p.m. 
High School Commons 
 

 
Present Board Members: Jenny Emery, Mark Fiorentino, Melissa Migliaccio, David Peling, Sarah 
Thrall, Rosemarie Weber, and Brandon Webster. 
 

Absent Board Members:  N/A 
 

 
Melissa Migliaccio called the Board Retreat to order at 4:00 p.m.   
 

 
I. Superintendent Updates 
Dr. Jordan Grossman shared updates of activities around the district.   
  

II. Assistant Superintendent's Update 
Ms. Jennifer Parsons, Assistant Superintendent, presented, ”Let’s Talk: A responsive approach to 
uncomfortable topics” which was presented to the staff by the Connecticut Center for School Change. 
 
III. BOE Self-Evaluation 
The Board reviewed and discussed annual survey results for their self-evaluation. 
 
IV. BOE/Budget Goals 
The Board discussed BOE and budget goals for the 2020-2021 school year. They reviewed the 
current goals and Dr. Grossman presented a draft of goals for 2020-2021. The Board will review 
these goals again at an upcoming meeting. 

The Board also discussed their strategic goals and will begin the development of a new strategic 
plan. 

A motion was made by Dave Peling and seconded by Brandon Webster to adjourn the Board Retreat 
and enter into an Executive Session to discuss a collective bargaining agreement. This motion 
passed unanimously at 7:05 p.m. The Executive Session adjourned at 7:25 p.m.  
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Rosemarie Weber 
Board Secretary 


